Dear planning team

As ward councillor for Cantelowes, | wish to object to the planning application for change of use
2017/5895/P.

In short | endorse the comments of Kentish Town Road Action as attached. | have no objection to
change to A1 use but | am opposed to A2 usage being permitted as this would likely allow yet
another estate agent to open on Kentish Town Road when there is already an over provision of
such businesses. It is important for the council to support the retail offer of Kentish Town and its
attractiveness as a visitor destination with a vibrant variety of businesses: in my view this is
supported through A3 and A1 use but undermined by allowing A2 at this important corner site.

Many thanks

Councillor Phil Jones

Dear Cantelowes Councillors

T have attached a letter from Kentish Town Road Action. This objects to the planning application for 180
Kentish Town Road (ex-Auntie Annie’s).

I’d be grateful if, when you have looked at it, you would object also.
Comments have to be in by 29 November.

with best wishes

Caroline Hill

Chair Kentish Town Road Action

13 Leverton Street
London NW5 2PH



